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 Attorney General Brown Announces Charges Against Owner of 

Landscaping Company Formerly Based in Harford County 
Michael Buell Charged with Taking Payments from Consumers and Not 

Providing Purchased Lawn and Landscaping Services 
  

BALTIMORE, MD (February 9, 2024) – Maryland Attorney General Anthony G. Brown 

announced today that his Consumer Protection Division filed charges against Michael Buell, the 

owner and operator of Residential Lawn and Landscape, LLC, which is no longer in business. 

The charges allege that Buell and his company, Residential Lawn, took full payments from 

consumers for lawn and landscaping goods and services and failed to provide the promised 

goods and services. Buell is also charged with taking unauthorized double payments from some 

consumers and failing to reimburse those charges. 
  
“Michael Buell deceived consumers by taking money for landscaping services he never 

performed,” said Attorney General Brown. “I will continue to protect Marylanders against 

deceptive practices and ensure businesses honor their obligations to consumers.” 
  
The Attorney General’s lawsuit will seek restitution, as well as penalties, costs, and an injunction 

against Buell and his company to prevent him from harming other consumers. The case is 

scheduled for a hearing at the Office of Administrative Hearings beginning on April 30, 2024. 
  
Consumers with complaints against Michael Buell or Residential Lawn and Landscape, LLC 

may call the Consumer Protection Division at 410-576-6337, file a complaint online 

at www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov, or write to the Consumer Protection Division at 200 St. 

Paul Place, 16th Floor, Baltimore, MD 21202. 
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